October 27, 2000

Dorothy Gunn, Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board

CURT W. PETERS
CHRISTINE E. PETERS
209 Potomac Lane
Winthrop Harbor IL. 60096
Telephone: 847-746-8785

100 West Randolph Street, Suite 11-500

Chicago IL

RE: Docket #R01-10

Dear Ms. Gunn:
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1 would like to express my opinion of the proposed peaker plants for the Zion Benton Township area.
There are many of us who have lived our entire life in the Zion Benton Township ares, and have endured
the potential health and environmental risks associated with the Zion Nuclear power plant and its spent

rods below ground. We also have the BFI waste dump to the west.

It is my opinion the Zion City Council should explore alterative options to obtain tax base revenus, aswell
as jobs for the community. I say NO to building power plants of any kind in our township.

There must be cleaner, safer technology available to supply the people of this State energy.

Sincerely,

Covctive Pitap

Curt W. Peters



